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ñIt Is Great To Be Aliveé..And To Help Othersò 

 

Edwards Lifesciences 
Heart Valves and Hemodynamic Monitoring 

 

Edwards Lifesciences is the global leader in the science of 

heart valves and hemodynamic monitoring. Driven by a  

passion to help patients, the company partners with clinicians 

to develop innovative technologies in the areas of structural 

heart disease and critical care monitoring that enable them to 

save and enhance lives. 

 

ñOur guest speaker will be Don Bobo with Edwards 

Lifesciences, who will be speaking on the history of the company 

and what led them to drive the most impactful innovations in 

the treatment of heart valve disease.ò 

 

Attend our October 19th meeting to hear Don tell about the new devices and developments at              

Edwards Lifesciences. The meeting starts at 7:00 PM with refreshments at 6:30.  The meeting is in 

the conference room and we look forward to seeing you there. 

Location: 
Mission  

Hospital 

Conference 

Center 

26726 Crown 

Valley  

Parkway 

Mission Viejo, 

CA  
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Chapter 216 Board of Directors and Contacts 

Officers 

President ééé.Fred Damiano  

     Ph 949-831-4181 

     E-mail: fdamiano@mac.com  

Vice President .....Dennis Galloway 

   Ph 714-381-1906 

Secretary...   Open 

 

Treasurerééé...Alex Neil 

     Ph 949-366-8477 

     E-mail: ajneil@cox.net  

Profiles éé.Lonnie Camilleri  

   PH 949-362-3944 

Membershipéé...Open 

Sunshine ééé...Joyce Gordon 

     Ph 949-768-3063 

Telephone Chairé...Jeannine Leaper 

     Ph 949-240-0530 

Visitors Chair ééBarbara Lane 

     Ph 949-859-3400 

     E-mail: bandbofmv@cox.net  

Visitor Co-Chair ...Dee Nangle 

     Ph 949-582-2719 

Fund Raising éé.Marty Lipson 

     Ph 949-586-3596 

     V.P. Circulation ...Bob Lane 

     Ph 949-859-3400 

Newsletter Editor ...Lee Goode 

     Ph 949-661-8155 

 

Members at Large 

Harry Taormina  

     Ph 949-360-9826 

Mission Hospital 

Cardiac Nurse ...Carol Catalano 

   Ph 949-364-7755 

Secretary ééé..Helen Scotece 

     Ph 949-364-7755 

E-mail: hscotece@mhr.stjoe.org 

Regional Contacts 

Regional Director  

Patrick Farrent  

   E-mail: irishrjf@comcast.net  

Assistant Regional Director 

Jeanece Varndell 

   E-mail: mmjv@cox.net  

 

Webb Contacts: 

 Web Page: Chapter 216 

www.mendedhearts216.org 

   Jeff Gotroé.Web Master 

 

National Headquarters: 

   www.mendedhearts.org   

 

Have you 

hugged  

a mended 

heart 

lately? 

Itôs great to be aliveð 

And to help others! 

Note to recent heart surgery patients and others considering membership: 

We hope all of you who have undergone heart surgery or other heart procedures will seriously consider  

joining Mended Hearts. You will receive the next three issues of this newsletter to help you get acquainted 

with who we are and what we do. Of course you already know about our most important activityðvisiting 

heart patients and their families before and immediately after surgery. We hope your  Mended Hearts Visitor 

made a positive difference during your surgical experience. We invite you and your family to attend some of 

our upcoming monthly meetings (Third Wednesday each month, see page 1). We welcome you and your  

family as our guests and would enjoy having you join us as members (application, pg 11). We have shared a 

special experience, either as surgical patients or as caregivers and together we can smooth the path for each 

other and for those who follow down the same path in the future. 

http://www.mendedhearts216.org
http://www.mendedhearts216.org
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God Bless, Fred 

Donôt forget, visit our Web Site: www.mendedhearts216.org 

 

.  Itôs hard to believe the year is almost over. Yes, the first day of autumn was September 

23rd, almost time for ghosts and goblins! Then there's Thanksgiving, our Christmas Gala and 

New Yearôs. 
 

 Join us at our October meeting, Don Bobo, of Edwards Lifesciences which is the global leader in science of 

heart valves. Don is driven by a passion to help patients. The company partners with clinicians to develop  

innovative Technologies in the areas of structural heart disease and critical care monitoring that enable them to 

save and enhance lives. 
 

It promises to be very informative evening. Don't Miss It!!!!!!! 
 

We had a good turnout for our September meeting on Tai Chi. Julie Papadakos did a great job instructing. Tai 

Chi excels at increasing your  muscular control, circulation, strength, balance, flexibility, and coordination. 

What a graceful exercise. 

 

               HEALTH TIPS: 

                               Some of things regular physical activity can do for you: 

              - Strengthen your heart and cardiovascular system 

                                             - Lower your blood pressure 

                                             - Strengthen your muscles and bones 

                                             - Improve your balance and flexibility 

                                             - Increase your endurance and energy levels 

                                             - Help you reduce body fat and healthy weight 

                                             - Reduce Stress 

                                             - Help you look and feel better 

                                             - Improve your quality of life 

 

 

                                                                         

                

See you at Ruby's Fundraiser on October 26th and 27th. 

 

                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Help    help    help    help  

The Board is looking for a secretary to take minutes at our board meeting. If you are 

interested please give me a call at 714- 322-9835. Thanks, Fred 

http://www.mendedhearts
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Members Page - Aug 2011 

Chapter 216 Membership - 280 

Mendiversaries -  Oct. 
 

Marty Lipson 10/4/1989 

David Lazzara 10/11/1990 

Darrell Schmidt 10/31/1990 

John West  10/16/1997 

Rae Faigin  10/21/1998 

Ronald Gardon 10/9/1998 

Alex Neil  10/11/1999 

Fred Damiano 10/18/2000 

Jim Frey   10/10/2002 

Joyce Huston 10/19/2004 

John Gordon  10/15/2006 

John Toth  10/24/2008 

Jeannine Leaper 10/15/2009 

John Mahar  10/7/2010 

 

Visitors Report 
8/22ð9/17 2011 

 

      MO   YTD 

Hospital  Visits   12   112 

Phone Visits    13   17 

Visitors     8   63 

Visitors Trainees   0   3 

 

Visitors: 

Tony Marotti, Bill Huber, Fred Damiano, Barbara 

Lane, Dennis Galloway, Darrell Schmidt, Ed Rocco, 

Lee Goode 

 

Visitors Coordinator for months as follows: 

Oct -  Susan Goldberg, 768-0913 

Nov -  Dee Nangle, 582-2719 

Dec -  Barbara Lane, 589-3400 

 

See you at our October meeting!! 

 

    Barb Lane & Dee Nangle 

Chapter 216 Meetings 

Meeting Schedule 
 

Oct 19 - Edwards Lifesciences  

Nov 16 - Patientôs Roundtable 

Dec 4 -   Holiday Gala Dinner and Dancing 

Jan 18 -  TBA 
 

Mission Hospital 

Conference Center 

26726 Crown Valley Parkway 

Mission Viejo, CA 
 

Meetings start at 7 PM 

Josephine Hicks 10 - 2 

Marion Martin 10 - 2 

John Sullivan 10 - 6 

Fred Damiano 10 - 7 

John Elliot  10 - 9 

Paul Buehler  10 - 10 

Alice Harrison 10 - 16 

Dee Nangle  10 - 25 

Marilyn Sullens 10 - 25 

Irene Donoghue 10 - 27 

Frank Bold  10 - 28 

Louise Hornbeck 10 - 28 

Lonnie Camilleri 10 - 30 
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  Carols Corner 
 

Dear Ones, It was great to see so many of you at last months meeting getting your 

ñChiò organized. I could feel a difference in just the little that we did! 

I have just returned from our National CardioPulmonary Rehab meeting and my        

enthusiasm for what we do has been renewed. More and more studies are validating 

the importance of these programs in the treatment of heart disease. I have attached 

one of these for your review.  I want to commend once again those of you who        

continue in the program long term which is where we are seeing the best results.      

RememberðñThey canôt bury you if they canôt catch youò!! 

I also want to thank all of you who contributed to the American Heart Associationôs Walk in         

September. Once again we were able to accomplish our Goal of $4000.00***** 

We came in first over the rest of the Hospital teams!! 

Donôt miss the next meeting. I have been to Edwardôs Labs and watched them make the Heart 

Valves and it is fascinating. 

Flu shots will be available in Cardiac Rehab starting on October 1
st

. 

           Take Care and God Bless,     

              Carol, SHMBO 

Have You Hugged a Mended Heart Lately  

Do you have anxiety, depression, or just want to 

talk to others with similar heart problems? 
 

Every third Wednesday of the month, at 5:30 PM, the Cardiac Patient  

Discussion Group meets in the Conference Center with Carol and her staff  

prior to the regular Mended Hearts meeting. The group discussion is for all 

new patients and all others who are interested in finding out more about life 

with heart disease. Come and join the group, itôs interesting and enjoyable. 

There is no cost and no tests just good discussions. 
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RUBYõS 

MISSION VIEJO 

258 The Shops at Mission Viejo  

Mission Viejo, CA 92691  
(949) 481 -RUBY (7829 )  

missionviejo@rubys.com 

Wednesday, October 26
th

 &  

Thursday, October 27
th

, 2011 

7am-9pm 

Come dine at Rubyôs and 20% of all food and non-alcoholic beverage sales 

(when accompanied with this flyer) 

will be donated to 

Mended Hearts 216 

COME JOIN THE FUN  

Donôt forget to bring this flyer   

Rubyôs does not count purchases paid with gift certificates as qualifying towards Fundraiser night sales.  

 Thank you! 

We are looking for a few inspirational stories for the Ticker Talker. If you have a story you would like to 

share, please submit it by email to: nurturelactation@cox.net. 
 

Or mail it to :  

Jeannine Leaper 

P.O. Box 2117 

Capistrano Beach, CA 92624 
 

We have limited space, so please restrict your submission to 1/2 page.  Those stories that meet our criteria  

will be edited and published in the Ticker Talker (print and online versions).  
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Precise Moves with Magnets  
From Mission Hospitals ñMy Healthò 
The technolog y: Mission Hospital is the only hospital in Orange and San Diego counties to offer 
Stereotaxis

T
", an innovative, robotic ablation technology. During surgery, cardiac specialists 

use magnets positioned outside the body to steer catheters and guide wires throughout the 
cardio­vascular system.  
 
According to Lynne Hung, MD Cardiac Electrophysiology, Patients with irregular heartbeats or 
arterial blockages benefits from this technology. 
 
Why it's advanced: "Catheters can now reach places where it is difficult, if not impossible, to 
reach by hand. This allows for more precise mapping, reduced procedure time and fewer 
complications," says Lynne Hung, MD. "It also reduces X-ray exposure and provides patients with 
a safer procedure and faster recovery time," says Dr. Hung. 

 

 Cardiac Rehab saysééé.. 
 

In a study of Medicare beneficiaries who attended cardiac rehabilitation sessions it was found 

that those who attended had fewer heart attacks and were less likely to die within four years than 

those who did not go to rehab or went less. The study included 30,000 patients age 65 or older 

who had gone to at least one cardiac rehabilitation session between 2000 and 2005. When           

examining those who went to cardiac rehab, investigators learned: The more sessions the better.  

 

Medicare reimburses 36 sessions, yet about half 

of these Medicare-enrolled patients attended 24 

or fewer, researchers found.  

 

Patients who attended all 36 sessions lowered 

their risk of heart attack and death when com-

pared to patients who went to fewer sessions.  

 

Those who attended 36 sessions had a 47% 

lower risk of death and a 31% lower risk of 

heart attack than those who went to far fewer sessions.  

 

Typically people may attend multiple sessions per week. The program at RRMC is designed to fit 

each patient's abilities and needs.  

 

Unfortunately, use of cardiac rehab is very low, said the author of the study. Under 20% of those 

eligible ever go. This sizeable study so based on the metrics information gained shows how              

important it is to get involved in rehab if you are a candidate.  

 

Contact Carol Catalano or Elaine Gotro at Mission Hospitalôs Cardiac Rehab 

Center, 949-364-7755, for more information. 
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ñHave you hugged a Mended Heart lately!!ò 

Entertainment 2012 
 

Do not forget the Entertainment Book is always the best gift; this book will be 

used again and again no matter what the occasion is. Everyone will love to receive this book 

for their Birthdays, their Weddings,  and their Anniversaries, or just for yourself to enjoy with 

your friends and family, also when you want to say Thank you to your Doctors, or Hair Stylist 

or anyone else, give them an Entertainment Book.   They will love it. 

 

The book is Better this year and itôs the same price as last year.    

Remember It is Tax Deductible! 

(We are a non-profit 501-C3 organization.) 

 

As always, the book will include Some new Heart Safe Restaurants, such as the New Sho Gun, 

Orange County Mining Co., Chaparosa Grill ,Simply Fondue, Hannas, Newport Landing &  

and many of your old favorites such as,  Sarducciôs Capistrano Depot, Tapas, and more               

Theatres tickets, Motels, Airlines,  Ralphôs & Bristol Farms  discounts and many more. 
 

 

The Entertainment Books are available and can be purchased thru Marty Lipson or Carol 

Catalano and Helen at Cardiac Rehab. 

 

Contact: 

Marty Lipson.é. 586-3596 

Carol Catalano & Helen Scoteceé. 364-7755 
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         Tai-Chi at Mission Hospital 

The September meeting on Tai-Chi was a great success. We had over 70 people in  

attendance, The room was full and it was great fun and good exercise. The students 

from Tai-Chi did a fabulous job. Come by and check out the program! 


